
 August 7, 2023 

 Dear Incoming Kenmore East Bulldogs and Families, 

 Hello and welcome to Kenmore East High School! We are very excited to welcome eighth grade and new 
 students to our New Student Orientation evening program. 

 Our Kenmore East Link Crew Leaders, role models and positive leaders on campus, will be working with 
 students that evening to help them feel more comfortable and welcome in their transition to high school 
 throughout a variety of activities. New students will also go on a building tour and find their lockers. 

 Date  New Student Orientation  Notes 

 Wednesday, 
 August 30 

 6:30-7:00 pm 
 All new students and guardians 

 meet in the auditorium. 

 7:00-9:00 pm 
 Students will meet up with Link 
 Crew Members in the gym for 

 activities and tours while families 
 stay in the auditorium. 

 7:00-7:30 pm 
 Families will be staying in the 

 auditorium for a few short 
 presentations. 

 *Families can tour the building 
 after or leave and come back at 
 9pm to pick up their children. 

 Bring any school supplies that you have. You will 
 have an opportunity to find your locker, test your 
 combination, and bring in supplies if you choose. 

 Please wear comfortable clothes that won’t restrict 
 movement and athletic footwear. 

 We look forward to connecting with all our new Bulldog families at this event! 


